
The City of  Toronto is examining potential solutions to improve 
transportation options in the area around St. Clair Avenue West 
between Keele Street and Old Weston Road. 

We invite you to attend an upcoming public event to review, discuss 
and provide your feedback on the long-term solutions being studied 
and how they will be evaluated. 
Details are as follows:

	 Date:	 Wednesday, December 2, 2015
	 Time:	 Drop-in 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.
		  Presentation at 7 p.m.	
	 Location:	 Joseph J. Piccininni Community Centre
		  1369 St. Clair Ave. W.

Background
The north/south rail corridor in the vicinity of St. Clair Avenue 
West between Keele Street and Old Weston Road limits east/west 
movement for cyclists, pedestrians and vehicles. This results in 
issues of congestion and connectivity. The Transportation Master Plan 
will evaluate alternatives to improve movement using existing and 
potential new road connections for the benefit of all modes of travel.

Solutions being considered
	 1.		 Widen St. Clair Avenue West 
	 2.	 Extend Gunns Road east
	 3.	 Connect Davenport Road to Lloyd Avenue 
	 4.	 Extend Keele Street south to meet the Gunns Road  
			   extension between Weston Road and Union Street
	 5.	 Extend Davenport Road northwest to Union Street, in 
			   addition to Option 4

We want to hear from you
Visit the project web page to view information on the solutions being 
evaluated and criteria that will be used to evaluate them. Provide 
comments using the online comment form or mail them in using the 
contact information below. www.toronto.ca/stclairwesttmp
Please provide comments by Friday December 18, 2015.
Para obter assistência em português, é favor ligar 311.
Per ricevere assistenza in italiano si prega di telefonare al 311.

Robyn Shyllit, Senior Public Consultation Coordinator
City of  Toronto, Metro Hall, 19th Fl., 55 John St., Toronto, ON  M5V 3C6
Tel: 416-392-3358    Fax: 416-392-2974     TTY: 416-397-0831
Email: rshyllit@toronto.ca     Visit: toronto.ca/stclairwesttmp 
                                                                    Issue Date: November 19, 2015

The City of  Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage �residents in the life of their city. Toronto thrives 
on your great ideas �and actions. We invite you to get involved.

St. Clair Avenue West Area Transportation Master Plan 
Invitation for Public Comment and Input
Public Consultation Event #1

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of 
personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.


